The Senate

STATE CAPITOL
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813

May 1, 2020

Dr. Bruce Anderson, Director
Dr. Sarah Park

Department of Health

1250 Punchbowl Street
Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Drs. Anderson and Park:

At the April 30, 2020 meeting held by the Senate’s Special Committee on COVID 19, following
discussions on epidemiological testing you were asked to return next week with your plan and
information graphic explaining the various testing activities.

Please email any responses to this email to all Senate Special Committee COVID-19
members. Should you have any questions, please contact Dane Wicker at 586-6639 or via email
at d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov.

Mahalo,

Senator Donovan Dela Cruz
Senator Jarrett Keohokalole
Senator Michelle N. Kidani
Senator Donna Mercado Kim
Senator Sharon Moriwaki
Senator Kurt Fevella

cc: Senate President
All Senators

State Senate, State Capitol
415 S. Beretania Street
Honolulu, HI 96813



